
Dear parents and carers. 

We are now registered with Morrison’s as a        

‘Good to Grow’ school.  

How can I register to collect tokens? 

You’ll need to be a My Morrisons customer to take part 

so make sure you download the app and select a school to 

donate your Grow Tokens to.Don’t forget to scan your 

app or My Morrisons card at checkout every time you 

shop to receive your     Grow Tokens. Once you’ve 

selected a school, you’ll be able to donate your Grow 

Tokens to them.            If you’re not a registered My 

Morrisons customer but would like to join to take part in 

the Good To Grow scheme, just head over to: 

o Morrisons.com/mymorrisons to register. 

How do I donate to my chosen school. 

If you’re a My Morrisons customer, you can do this on 

your app through the It’s Good to Grow section. 

If you’re using your My Morrisons card, you can do this 

by logging into your account on the       My Morrisons 

website and choosing your school. 

Cross Country 

On Wednesday afternoon Poppy Mays, Mav Brady 

and Millie Bennet represented East Cleveland at   

St Peter’s Primary school having run their socks off 

at the East Cleveland Cross Country Event.  

Poppy Mays will represent Cleveland at Stewarts 

Park on Wednesday October 6th having come 7th in 

the Tees Valley Cross Country event. 
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School Bags                             Ours 

is a lovely small community school, our greatest issue 

is a lack of space. Please try to avoid sending back 

packs into school if  possible. 

 

BREAKING NEWS 
We are now registered with HMRC to allow 

parents to access Tax Free childcare. Parents 

that eligible and register will receive 20% off 

their childcare costs. That could be as much as 

£20 per child per month or £180 per year per 

child! 

Our After School Clubs for this half term are: 

Monday – Homework and playground games  

Tuesday – Arts and Crafts 

Wednesday – Multi sports with MFC. 

Thursday Games night with SCSS 

Friday Gardening Club. 

There are currently places  for both Breakfast 

and After School Clubs.  

It’s as easy as google searching:  

www.parentpay.co.uk login 

Once on the log in page you simple use your usual 

parent pay username and password and you can book 

and pay for any session/s you would like your 

child/children to attend. 

 

School Photographer 

The school photographer will be in school on Thursday 

14th October. I will ask them to take photographs of 

all children individually and with siblings and then you 

have the choice if you would like a family portrait or 

individual pictures for Christmas presents . 
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Attendance 
 

 

 

Well Done Year 1! 

99% Attendance. 
 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

and remember we are 

here to help whenever 

you need us. 

Mrs Lawson 

                                          

Headteacher’s Awards  
 

Congratulations the winners of the weekly 

Headteacher’s Award. 

The winners this week have all been given 

their award for outstanding hard work and 

effort. 

I have to say the choice was incredibly 

difficult again 

YR – Lola Scott 

Y1 – Joshua Hulbert 

Y2 – Jac Taylor 

Y3 – Phoebe Nixon 

Y4 – Iyla Scott 

Y5 - Zac Slater 

Y6 – Cole Hood 

A 

Our Stars of the Week are: 
 

Y1 - Honey and Oliver 

Y2 – Lilly and Harvey 

Y3 – Coby and Lewis 

Y4 – James A and Freya 

Y5 – James K and Olivia 

Y6 - Freya and Corey 
 

“Tell me and I forget.  
Teach me and I remember.  
Involve me and I learn.” 
Benjamin Franklin 


